
 

 

 

      Nevill Road Junior School  

    Parent Newsletter – 22.9.23  

                                                   

Dear Families,  

I was delighted to be able to share out Ofsted report with you earlier this week, which 
confrms that we continue to be a good school. Here are some of the highlights:  

‘Each day is active and busy for pupils at Nevill Road Junior School. Pupils arrive at school 

happy to learn. They said that their teachers make learning interesting.’  

‘Pupils play well together. Skilled staff support pupils to resolve any falling-out quickly, for 
example through restorative conversations. Leaders are quick to deal with any incidents 
of bullying. This helps pupils to feel safe.’  

‘Leaders are vigilant when identifying the additional needs of pupils with SEND. Teachers 

are furnished with detailed information and training, which helps them to support pupils 

with SEND effectively. Teachers are skilful at making appropriate adaptations to the 

delivery of the curriculum for these pupils. Leaders work well with outside agencies, when 

required, to make sure that pupils with SEND receive the extra support that they need.’ 

‘Staff are proud to work at the school.’  

Our Curriculum  

In their PE lessons, Year 6 have enjoyed learning 

new skills to play tag rugby. Year 5 are making the 

most of the sunshine and testing out the sundials 

created in their science 

lessons, to show the 

Earth's rotation.  

In their writing lessons, Year 4 have been describing everyone's 

favourite bear! Here we are working in trios to edit and improve our 

descriptions of Paddington. Year 3 are very excited about their visit 

to Beeston Castle next week in order to learn more about their  

History Topic, ‘When would you Prefer to Live: Stone Age, Bronze Age or Iron Age?’ Keeping 
our children safe - School Site Reminders   

• Dogs are not permitted on school grounds even if carried.   

• Smoking and e-cigarettes are not permitted on school ground.   

• Please dismount scooters and bicycles.   



 

 

 

• Children should not be playing on equipment before or after school  Please park 
and drive responsibly to keep our children safe.  

Diary Dates  

Wednesday 27th September – 3T Beeston Castle visit.  

Friday 29th September – 3PF / 3M Beeston Castle visit.  

                                              Mac Millan Coffee Morning, 9am – 10am School Hall  

Monday 2nd October – Year 6 weight and height screening.  

Wednesday 4th October – Year 6 SATs and Conway meeting, 5pm  

Wednesday 18th October - FoNR Coffee Morning, 9am – 10am School Hall  

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October – HALF TERM  

Monday 30th October – return to school  

Tuesday 31st October – Year 5 visit to Bramhall High  

Wednesday 1st November – DISCO TIME in the School Hall  

- Year 3 / 4, 4.30pm – 5.30pm  

- Year 5 / 6, 5.45pm – 6.45pm  

Tuesday 7th November – Parent / teacher meetings, 4pm – 6pm  

Wednesday 8th November – Year 6 visit to the Plaza to see Adam Kay  

      Parent / teacher meetings, 4pm – 7pm  

       Individual Photos  

      Friday 17th November – FoNR Quiz Night, 8pm Infant School  

Monday November 20th – Year 5 Weaver hall visit  

Friday November 24th - Year 5 Weaver Hall visit  

Friday December 8th – Year 4 St. Michael’s church visit  

Friday 15th December – SANTA DASH  

Tuesday 19th December – Year 4 Christmas Show, 2pm / 6pm  

Thursday 21st December – Last Day of Term  



 

 

 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are 

confirmed.  

Together Everyone Achieves More  

  

Have a lovely weekend – Kind regards, Mrs Cliff  
  

  


